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DAREN News, are articles and information about the Digital Amateur Radio

"Emergency" Network of WV, which operates on 145.69 MHz.  Anyone having any

information about DAREN, or Amateur Radio in general, and would like to share

it with others, may send it to WA8LLM @ PKBGWV on 145.69 MHz, or to my E-Mail:

wa8llm@yahoo.com.  A State Wide DAREN NET is operated every Saturday from 7:00

pm to 10:00 pm, and lately, before and after those hours.  The DAREN Net

Announcement, showing the MAIN NCS, ALTERNATE NCS, NODEs accessible to both,

and the previous week's check-ins, are posted by Thursday on most of the Main

county DAREN PBBS'.  The DAREN News can also be found on the www.wc8ec.com and

www.wc8ec.org websites.

Not much to report this week.  We didn't have any classes on Amateur Radio, but

we were busy sitting up and taking down our 24 foot by 40 foot canopies for a

couple community activities.  We are planning to work on one of our main radio

towers tomorrow if the weather stays good.  We need to move our good GMRS

(General Mobile Radio Service) receive antenna up to 95 feet from about 45 feet

where it is right now.  Another GMRS antenna needs to be removed because it

doesn't seem to be working.  We also need to remove one of the AREDN (Amateur

Radio Emergency Data Network) Project Nodes, that we think may have been hit by

lightening.  There's a solar panel mounted on the side of the tower which isn't

needed right now since we have several of them in connected to the batteries and

working radio systems, and it's in the way of working on the tower.  We will be

a busy Monday, then maybe we'll have some time for other projects during the

week.  We're still getting other equipment ready for Field Day, which will be

coming up in about three weeks.  Maybe I'll have something else to report on

next week,

There were only 29 check-ins to the State Wide DAREN Net this week.  Krista

Mills, KC8VLJ, who has been participating in the net since December 28, 2002,

has completed 1000 check-ins, and will be receiving her certificate.  Randy

Thomas, K8KHW, needs only one more check-in to make 900.
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